
Executive Office of Environmental Affairs 

Office of Coastal Zone Management 


Noticc of Submission oFa Request for a Nouce to Proceed For thc 

Harbor Plan For 1-ynn Harbor. Lynn, 


pursuant to 301 CMR 23.00 


In accordance with the applicable regulations at 301 CMR 23.00, thc City o f  Lynn has submitted a 
Request For a Notice to Proceed (RNTP) to the Secretary OF Energy and Environmental Affairs 
(EEA\) to initiate the state approval For a bfunicipal Harbor Plm for Lynn Hlrbor. Public 
Comments on the RNTP w d  be accepted through December 10, 2008. 

Copies OF the RNTP may be obtau~cd by contacting Brad Saunders, Sasaki .\ssociatcs, Inc. 64 
Pleasant Street Watcrtown, LL\ 02472-'1149, at 616-923-721 1 and bsaundcrs@sasalu.com. Copies are 
also available For rcvirw a t  the Lynn Economic Development and Industrial Corporation Office, 
Lynn City Ilall Room 307, 3 City Hall Square, Lynn LC\ 01901 and www.ediclynn.org. 

Copies of thc state regulation under whlch the proposed pllnning program will be evaluated (301 
CkiR 23.00) can be obtained at the State Bookstore, Rootn 116, State House, Boston, M\ 02133, or 
a t  11tt~:Uuw~.mass.g~:vlcrm/reps/23.~dF 

Public comments should be addressed to CZhI, 251 Causeway Street, Boston, hL\ 02114-2136, -\ttn: 
Lynn Harbor RNIT Furthcr information regarding the comment process can be obtained by c a h g  
I<arhryn Glenn, CZhI North Shore Regional Coordinator, at (978) 281-3972. 

http:bsaundcrs@sasalu.com
http:www.ediclynn.org

